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I support HB 3824, which will allow physical therapists to provide increased scope of 

care to Oregonians. Physical therapists have 3 years of doctorate training specialized 

in the diagnosis and treatment musculoskeletal conditions. Passing this bill will help 

them better expedient and provide broader care to their patients. Additionally it will 

reduce the burden on primary care providers.  
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